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Hello from the Head! 

It has been a great first week of the summer term and the children have come back with a really positive attitude to 
learning. It has been wonderful to be able to enjoy the lovely weather this week and to see the children enjoying the 

space and outdoor environment for P.E. and break times.  

Basketball restarted this week and it was great to see the children in years 2 and 3 showing off their skills on Thurs-
day. This will be continuing through this term.  We have cricket “Chance to Shine” taster days on Monday and 

Thursday next week. A cricket coach will be coming in on those days to take an hour long session with each class to 
introduce them to the game and help them develop their skills.  The class teacher should have emailed to let you 

know which day your child’s class is having their session. Please could the children come into school in their P.E. kits 
for their session.  

We are really looking forward to making this a great term for the children, full of exciting learning. An email has 
gone out today about clubs for this term, which will start next week. Please reply via email to sign your child up for a 

club.  We hope that every child will be able to take part in one club over the term.  Letters about Jaguar Club will 
come out next week. 

It is great that restrictions are gradually being eased and that case rates across the country have come down so 
much, but please remain vigilant and continue to follow the social distancing and government guidelines to minimise 

transmission.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Things to Remember 

 Please read with your child each night and sign their home school diary. This is the single best way of support-
ing their learning.  

 Basketball Coaching for years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 is on Thursdays. Please can the children come to school in their 
P.E. kits on this day.  

 With the better weather, please ensure your child has sun cream applied and a suitable sun hat in school.  

 Please continue to pay for After School Club, Breakfast club and School Dinners in advance online. Thank 
you for your support in this area. 

Collective Worship 

This half term’s theme is Justice. We are looking at the themes of social justice, fairness as well as  

equality and the rule of law.  

                 Friday 23rd April 2021 



Certificates and Awards 
We had our certificate assembly of the school year today. Well done to our  winners. 

Acorns:  Max and Finley A-S 

Pine: Aria 

Oak:  Eliza H and William B 

Elm: Joe R 

Apple:  Oscar 

Willow:  Florence and Jacob 

Beech:  McKenzie 

Holly:  Nicole and Tony 

 

 

 



 


